
GFC NOMINATING COMMITTEE 
Feb 27, 2025 

 
 

GFC Nominating Committee Report to GFC 

Upon receipt and consideration of a GFC Nominating Committee (NC) Report, a GFC member has the opportunity to 
submit an additional nomination. For more information, please see the NC Procedures. 

The current nomination period ends at 12:00 pm (noon) on Mar 5, 2025 

If no additional nominations are received by the end of the current nomination period, the GFC Nominating 
Committee Report to GFC is considered approved and recommended candidates are declared elected. 

Please refer to the following list of Membership Recommendations as determined by the NC at their meeting of Feb 
26, 2025: 

GFC Standing Committees 

Name Faculty/Office Membership Category Term Start Term End 

GFC Academic Planning Committee (APC) 

Fiona Kelly Faculty of Law Faculty Dean (D1.1) (GFC member) April 1, 2025 June 30, 2027 

GFC Committee on the Learning Environment and Student Affairs (CLESA) 

Feodor Snagovsky Faculty of Arts Academic Staff (A) (GFC member) Upon approval June 30, 2027 

Haroun Elyasir Engineering Graduate Student (at-large) Upon approval April 30, 2025 

GFC Programs Committee (PC) 

Jesse Chen Engineering/ECE Support Staff Representative (S1.0, 
S2.0) (at-large) 

Upon approval June 30, 2027 

GFC University Teaching Awards Committee (UTAC) 

Erin Pollock School of Public 
Health 

Academic Teaching Staff (A2.1, A2.2) 
(at-large) 

Upon approval June 30, 2025 

Additional Information: 

For terms of references and current membership lists for GFC and GFC standing committees, please visit University 
Governance Member Zone. For judiciary governance details, please visit: University-level Appeal Bodies. 

Contact for GFC Nominations and Elections 
Kate Peters, Secretary to General Faculties Council  
Email: peters3@ualberta.ca 

https://www.ualberta.ca/governance/media-library/documents/member-zone/gfc-standing-committees/nc-procedures-2023-03.pdf
https://www.ualberta.ca/governance/member-zone/gfc-standing-committees
https://www.ualberta.ca/governance/what-we-do/university-level-appeal-bodies
mailto:peters3@ualberta.ca

